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30th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Metal Water Bottles 
 
Please may I remind everyone of our school policy that metal water bottles are not to be used in school.   
 
In June 2022 we carried out a health and safety review following an incident with a metal water bottle and it 
was agreed that pupils and staff in classrooms with immediate effect would no longer be able to use metal 
water bottles. 
 
We appreciate, that pupils and staff should be keeping hydrated by drinking water and we therefore request 
that you send in any drinks, wherever possible in a reusable plastic bottle rather than single use bottles but 
we understand that this is not always achievable. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support.  
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 
 


